
Driffield Junior School 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On the afternoon of ​Wednesday 10​th July, ​all of Year 5 will be attending the Big Sing at                  
Bridlington Spa. The Big Sing is a music festival organised by the East Riding Music Service.                
The aim is to bring together voices from across the county with over 50 schools expected to                 
take part. All the children have spent the previous few months learning and performing a               
number of songs, many of which have become firm favourites.  
 
We will be setting off from school at 12.15pm, so all children involved in the Big Sing will need to                    
bring a packed lunch which they will eat in school before departure. ​If your child is currently                 
receiving free school meals they are entitled to a free packed lunch for trips. Please inform the                 
school office in writing, giving at least two days notice, if you would like a packed lunch                 
providing for your child.  
 
Please also provide your child with a named water bottle for the afternoon. We will return to                 
school for 3.30pm. Children will need to be in school uniform as normal. 
 
While there is no charge for the children participating, there are a limited number of audience                
tickets on sale for the Balcony in the Royal Hall. Tickets cost £5 for adults; £1 for children and                   
free for under 5s. These can be purchased from The Spa Box Office on 01262 678258. 
 
The Big Sing is an event that has been successfully run for a number of years and it is a                    
wonderful opportunity for the children to sing as part of such a large choir. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Juliet Broadbent 
Y5 Lead 
 
 
 
 


